
 

PARENT EMAIL 
 
Hi parents, 
 
My name is ________, and I am going to be your student’s small group leader this year.  
 
Here are a couple things to know about me: 
 
Share something you love (Being outside, Games, Baking, Music- give them something that might 
make for a personal piece or a good Christmas gift idea. Ha!) 
I said yes to leading in SM because _____________________ (Use this opportunity to share a reason 
your excited to invest in the group, rather than “because staff begged me to do it” 
 
 
While small group looks different from previous years, we will still be meeting weekly to create a safe 
place where your student is loved, known, heard, supported, and challenged. I am looking forward to 
growing deeper in our relationship with God and one another this year. 
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or would like to connect, 
 
 
(Insert your name here)   



 
 


